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SERVING THE COMMUNITY – WORKING FOR THE FUTURE 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Date: March 23, 2020 
Contact: Jason Hoppin  

      831-454-3401 
 
 

BOARD MEETING TO COMPLY WITH SOCIAL DISTANCING
 
Due to statewide and Santa Cruz County shelter-in-place orders, the Santa Cruz County 
Board of Supervisors will hold its regular 9 a.m. meeting on Tuesday, March 24, 2020, 
with limited seating.   
 
The public is highly encouraged to participate remotely by visiting 
www.santacruzcounty.us and navigating to the March 24 agenda by hovering your 
mouse over the “Government” dropdown menu, followed by the “Board of Supervisors” 
tab. Once you click on the March 24 agenda, the public can watch live video and click 
on comment bubbles next to each item in order to submit live comments. First-time 
users of the meeting portal will need to follow the link to sign up for an account. 
 
The Board of Supervisors chambers will be limited to 13 seats, with additional capacity in 
the basement Community Room via teleconference. Two members of the Board of 
Supervisors will participate remotely.  
 
Due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic, Gov. Gavin Newsom has granted local 
governments flexibility in complying with provisions of the Bagley-Keene Act and Ralph 
M. Brown Act in order to discourage large group settings.  
 
Among the items on the Board’s agenda is an update on local efforts to limit the spread 
of COVID-19 and a possible moratorium on residential and commercial evictions.  


